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Subject Radio Update – Off season scheduled upgrade 
 
 
Dear All, 
 

SLSNSW are currently planning to have the back-to-back repeater removed from Wattamolla and a 
permanent repeater installed in its place which will be part of the Sydney Radio Network 
enhancement.  This installation will be undertaken in the off season in preparation for the  2025-26 
season.   

As a result, the Sydney Profile will be changed for clubs and rescue services which will require all 
clubs and rescue services radios to be sent to authorised dealers to have this upgrade undertaken. 

It is not recommended that any clubs send their radios for service prior to these works being 
completed.  Sending radios for service prior to this profile upgrade will require them to be resent for 
the profile upgrade when completed. 

As soon as the repeater is installed and operational and the new profile is ready for installation into 
radios SLSNSW will advise Sydney Branch. 

 

Regards 

 
 
Michael Bonnici 
DIRECTOR LIFESAVING & RESCUE SERVICES 
 


